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commentletters

From: Joel Sklar <joelvinyrd@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 02, 2016 8:10 AM
To: commentletters
Subject: A-2239(a)-(c)

I'm a small grower of wine grapes in El Dorado county. I have ten acres of wine grapes all of which is 
drip irrigated and there is absolutely no run off. If new regulation are imposed, that would force me out 
of business. I have very little income from wine grape sales. Please don't let this happen. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Joel Sklar 
 
J&J Vineyard Fair Play CA 
 
 

(5/4/16) Public Workshop
Eastern San Joaquin General Order

Deadline: 5/18/16 by 5:00 pm 

5-2-16


